
Public Ceremony
at Ste. Anne de 
Detroit May 17 
Celebrates 
Restoration of 
French Bells.
The French Heritage Society - Chicago 
Midwest Chapter, recently awarded a
grant to the Basilica of Ste. Anne 
de Detroit for the restoration of the
carillon bells  in  the west tower.

A public ceremony will be held on

Friday, May 17, 2024, 
2:00 p.m. − 3:00 p.m. 
to commemorate the occasion. The
ceremony will include the ringing of
the restored bells and a  tour  of 
the  basilica. 

Please join us as we observe this historic 
event at Ste. Anne de Detroit, located at 
1000 St. Anne St., Detroit, MI 48216.


